Site Inspection Report

The proposed project site (NH-80 from Ghorghat to Dogacchi) has been inspected
along with the forest staff, arborist and the representative of the User Agency on
06.12.2021. The part of the proposed project site will affect about 12.09 ha of
roadside protected forest in Bhagalpur district.

During the inspection, it was found that cutting of 1923 (LH5-1044, RHS5-
879) trees along with translocation of 1980 (LH5-984, RH5-996) has to be done by
the implementing agency, also Tree numbered as 138,395,444,1973 (LHS) and
643,997,1233,1485,1642,1679,1683 (RHS) could be saved instead of
cutting/translocation User Agency has been communicated regarding the same.

No violation of Forest Conservation Act 1980 has been observed in the proposed
project area during this inspection.

The proposed project will aid in better road connectivity in Bhagalpur and
improve traffic throughput.
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